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Wan Ahmad Fadhil

From: Glenn, Brian J (FAA) <Brian.J.Glenn@faa.gov>
Sent: Thursday, 22 June, 2023 9:23 PM
To: izzuddin.ibeharim@galaxyaerospace.my; omar@galaxyaerospace.my; McCraw, 

Leslie C III (FAA)
Cc: sam@galaxyaerospace.my; ismail@galaxyaerospace.my; 'QUALITY GAM'
Subject: RE: Submission of revised RSQCM Issue 1 Rev 1 dated 30 May 2023

Good Day, 
 
We really feel it is not necessary to sign so many pages. It is very redundant. One Signature is sufficient for the 
manuals Acceptance in our opƟon.  Why not just have one signature page for the FAA to accept the manual. 
 
The Manual is Accepted. 
 
Best Regards, 
Brian Glenn 
 

From: izzuddin.ibeharim@galaxyaerospace.my <izzuddin.ibeharim@galaxyaerospace.my>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2023 7:36 PM 
To: Glenn, Brian J (FAA) <Brian.J.Glenn@faa.gov>; omar@galaxyaerospace.my; McCraw, Leslie C III (FAA) 
<Leslie.C.McCraw-III@faa.gov> 
Cc: sam@galaxyaerospace.my; ismail@galaxyaerospace.my; 'QUALITY GAM' <quality@galaxyaerospace.my> 
Subject: RE: Submission of revised RSQCM Issue 1 Rev 1 dated 30 May 2023 
 
Dear Mr Brian, 
 
On behalf of Mr Omar, we confirm received of the accepted RSQCM.  
 
However, we seek your kind assistance to sign the LEP on page 1-5, 3-5,4-5 & 5-5 as well. Only page 2-5 was signed 
by your good self.  
 
Thank you for your kind co-operaƟon. 
 
Regards, 
  
Muhammad Izzuddin bin Ibeharim 
Quality Assurance Inspector 
for and on behalf of 
GALAXY AEROSPACE (M) SDN BHD 

 
Suite 11-14, Helicopter Centre, Malaysia International Aerospace Centre,  
Sultan Abdul Aziz Shah Airport, 47200 Subang, Selangor Darul Ehsan. 
Website : www.galaxyaerospace.my 

+60377347226 +60377347526 
 

From: Glenn, Brian J (FAA) <Brian.J.Glenn@faa.gov>  
Sent: Saturday, June 17, 2023 10:36 PM 
To: omar@galaxyaerospace.my; McCraw, Leslie C III (FAA) <Leslie.C.McCraw-III@faa.gov> 
Cc: sam@galaxyaerospace.my; ismail@galaxyaerospace.my; 'QUALITY GAM' <quality@galaxyaerospace.my> 
Subject: RE: Submission of revised RSQCM Issue 1 Rev 1 dated 30 May 2023 
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Good Day, 
 
The RSQCM Revision is accepted and will be validated more in depth during the next InspecƟon. 
 
Best Regards, 
Brian Glenn 
 

From: omar@galaxyaerospace.my <omar@galaxyaerospace.my>  
Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 4:32 PM 
To: Glenn, Brian J (FAA) <Brian.J.Glenn@faa.gov>; McCraw, Leslie C III (FAA) <Leslie.C.McCraw-III@faa.gov> 
Cc: sam@galaxyaerospace.my; ismail@galaxyaerospace.my; 'QUALITY GAM' <quality@galaxyaerospace.my> 
Subject: Submission of revised RSQCM Issue 1 Rev 1 dated 30 May 2023 
 
Dear Brian, 
 
I hope this email finds you well.  With reference to the above subject, enclosed herewith is a revised Repair StaƟon 
and Quality Control Manual Issue 1 Rev 1 dated 30 May 2023 for your kind perusal. 
 
Please be informed that I’ll be on long leave to perform Hajj pilgrimage in Mecca from 4th June – 18 July 2023. 
During my absence, our Accountable Manager, Dato’ Shamsul Kamar (Sam) will assume my duƟes.  Any queries, you 
may send to him or my staff at Quality GAM (refer cc). 
 
Thank you. 
 
Regards, 
 
OMAR AHMAD 
Quality Assurance Manager 
for and on behalf of 
GALAXY AEROSPACE (M) SDN BHD 

 
 
Galaxy Aerospace (M) Sdn. Bhd., Suite 11-14, Helicopter Centre, Malaysia International Aerospace Centre,  
Sultan Abdul Aziz Shah Airport, 47200 Subang, Selangor, Malaysia. 
Website : www.galaxyaerospace.my 
+60377347226 +60377347526 

 


